From: BCTAdmin@thameswater.co.uk [mailto:BCTAdmin@thameswater.co.uk] 

Sent: 01 December 2014 13:10

To: Planning

Subject: Informative Only Planning Application - 14/01832/REM

Cherwell District Council                                             Our DTS Ref: 82093

Planning & Development Services                                       Your Ref: 14/01832/REM

Bodicote House

Bodicote, Banbury

Oxon

OX15 4AA

1 December 2014

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: LONGFORD PARK PROPOSED MARINA, ADJACENT CANAL LANE, BODICOTE, BANBURY, OXFORDSHIRE , OX16

The reserved matters application does not affect Thames Water and as such we have no observations to make.

Yours faithfully

Development Planning Department

Development Planning,

Thames Water,

Maple Lodge STW,

Denham Way,

Rickmansworth,

WD3 9SQ

